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August 16, 2022

Mr. Doug Leard

Assante Financial Management Ltd
Assante Vancouver Centre

Box 11558, 8/Floor 650 W Georgia Street
Vancouver, BC

V6B 4N8

Dear Mr. Leard,
RE: PG Citizenship Award (Class of '75)

Thank you from the Point Grey community for your ongoing support and
recognition of our graduates in celebration of their success. This
recognition by you means a great deal to our students, parents and to our
school community.

It was wonderful to be able to return to the Chan Centre for our traditional
graduation event after having an in-school celebration the last two years.

Enclosed you will find a photograph of Lauren Tam, who was the recipient
of this year's award, in commemoration of the occasion.

Yours sincerely,
/sz{////C.;;;u' s e

Nick Akrap
Principal

Encl.



